
Rolling Green Town Board Minutes
February 13, 2017

Members present – Dan, Brian, Daniel, David, Todd. 

Beginning Balance - $105,339.07 Checking $4,260.24 - Savings $101,078.83

Deposit this month – $3932.91, including $4.00 in filing fees

Paid this month - $2321.73

Ending Balance - $106,950.25 Checking $5,871.42 - Savings $101,078.83
Other Asset accounts - $47,000 - FFMR $7,000.00, Grader CD $40,000

David & Todd are up for election at this year’s annual township meeting.

Ivan Marte, webmaster, attended to talk about the website (RollingGreenTownship.com).  There are now separate tabs for 
current year and past minutes.  He will set up a tab for meeting notices.  He would also like to do a short bio of each of 
the board members, including contact information.  He will do a short interview of each board member at next months 
meeting.

Cliff Trainor called and left a message for Dan a couple of weeks ago, something about surveyors on his road.  Dan tried 
calling him back, but had to leave him a message.

The annual meeting for the United Township Fire Association will be held Tuesday, February 21 at 7 PM at the Rutland 
Town Hall.

The annual Spring Short Course training session in Windom is on Thursday, March 23, 2017.

The county notified us they are planning the Open Book Meeting for township residents on April 20, 2017 at 5 PM at the 
courthouse.

Dan and Brian each received letters from Falkstone informing us of what materials they have available.  No prices were 
included in the letter.

Three areas were marked for tree/brush removal by Kimmet.  He has a $2500 budget to work with.  The 1st priority is the 
tree on the corner by Redenius’s.  2nd is the brush in the ditch near Wells on the road shared with Fraser township.  There 
are a lot of trees growing rapidly by Kings Slough where the north culvert was replaced.

The culvert recently replaced at the north end of Pierce Lake Road needs to be moved deeper than it was.  Wannarka 
Excavating will handle this.

_________________________ ________________________
Dan Bebernes, Clerk Brian Wannarka, Chair


